
THE NAILSWORTH SOCIETY 

LOCAL STUDIES GROUP 
GUIDED VISIT TO ULEY, MONDAY 25th JULY 

 

We have arranged a walking visit to the village of Uley with the kind cooperation of  
The Uley Society. 

 

Details are as follows: 

Meet at the car park of The Crown (opposite the church) at 7.30pm. 

The pub is closed on Mondays but we have permission to use the car park. 

The visit will be for a maximum of 15 members. 

The walk itself will be mainly flat with a couple of minor inclines,  
a couple of fields with easy stiles  (Avoiding the cows !) 

We  will visit Uley  Brewery, and also Sheppard’s Mill where the current  
residential owner will talk to the group about the Mill and it’s history,  

finally ending the evening on the Village Green to talk about John Daniel, the Uley Gorilla. 

The visit will end at about 9pm. 

Cost will be £3 per head (proceeds to be donated to the Uley Society). 

I will take bookings in the order received by email, up to 15 in total. 
If you require, or can offer, a lift to Uley please mention this when booking. 

 

Book now to ensure a place: 

davidpartington@hotmail.co.uk 


